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Pre-Application  

Consultation Event  

on the proposed  

redevelopment of Nairn Academy  

A drop in public consultation event has been 

arranged at: Nairn Academy, Duncan Drive, Nairn 

IV12 4RD on 6th September 2023 between 

4:30pm and 7pm.   

This event will offer an opportunity to view and 

comment on the proposals and will be open to all 

members of the community. 

Details of the proposed redevelopment will be 

uploaded to: www.bit.ly/nairn-academy-consultation 

PLEASE NOTE: No application has been submitted to The Highland 

Council in relation to this proposal. Any comments made to the 

prospective applicant at this time are not representations to the 

council and would not be considered as part of any future 

application. If the prospective applicant subsequently submits a 

formal application for planning permission, there will be an 

opportunity to make representations on that application to the 

Council. 

http://www.bit.ly/nairn-academy-consultation

